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President’s Message - Nancy Rosenbaum 
 

I hope this holiday season is finding you all happy, safe, 

and healthy!  While this holiday season looks a bit 

different this year, I have faith that you will still find 

that the joy and magic of the season are still within 

each of you.   

 

These past few months have brought many things to be thankful for.  As we head toward the New Year, I 

wanted to take a moment to reflect upon the successes of our chapter over the past six months. 

• Our chapter has demonstrated an abundance of love for the women of the Lundquist Scholarship 

House.  Many sisters donated items to stock their pantry and participated in our meeting to get to 

know them better. As a result, the Lundquist House women are looking forward to getting to know US 

better. We look forward to meeting with them again in the spring.  

• Our Health and Wellness program shared vital information about COVID-19 from a physical health and 

mental health perspective.  

• The Difficult Conversations group, led by Dr. Monica Hayes, has started, and the members of this group 

RAVE about the fulfilling conversations and self-reflection they are participating in.  

• Our ELC Book Drive is underway and our focus on a multi-cultural theme will be a benefit to the 

children receiving these books.  

• We were able to support the classrooms of two DKG sisters by donating funds to help them with 

needed supplies.  If you are a current teacher and have classroom needs, keep your eyes peeled for 

another opportunity to be supported in the New Year! 

• Alpha Kappa inducted five fabulous key women educators to our chapter this November!  

I am positive that the New Year will bring many more exciting opportunities for our members. If you ever have 

any ideas for programs or projects to support, we always encourage you to share them with us.  The strength 

of our chapter comes from our collective passion for education!  

 

It is a blessing for me to be a part of Alpha Kappa.  I hope you all have a joyful 

holiday season and a wonderful start to the New Year! 

 
 

 

 

 



Induction Highlights – Alpha Kappa inducted 5 new members on Sunday, November 15th.  

Many members from the three BBCC chapters joined the Zoom meeting.  Sharon Simmons, of 

Beta Phi and chair of the BBCC hosted the meeting and the three presidents, Nancy Rosenbaum 

of Alpha Kappa, Melissa Martin of Alpha Lambda, and Charlotte Davis of Beta Phi presented 

the induction program.  A total of 11 women were inducted.  The guest speaker was Nancy 

Henning, our State President and member of Alpha Kappa.  During the ceremony, Rhonda 

Work, who prepared the table, lit the candles and placed them within the triangle as each 

inductee’s name was called.  Thank you to all who attended and participated.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Projects – Sisters, please remember to support our projects.  The children and our teachers need 

our support. This is a particularly difficult year for all teachers, having to teach face-to-face and 

virtually.  And for our children, many rely on community support for their daily meals and for books to 

read at home.  The Lundquist ladies appreciate our help in “Packing their Pantry”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar 2020-2021 

 

 



Name Badge – If you would like to order a name badge with ribbon for your Alpha Kappa 

pin(s) you can order one for $20.00 from Delta Xi chapter.  Specify chapter – Alpha Kappa, 

State – Florida.  Print this page of the newsletter, fill out the information, and mail. I ordered 

one and love it.  My ribbon is 8 inches.  It is nice to have this badge so that your chapter sisters 

and sisters from other chapters will recognize you. 

 

------------------------------------------------  CUT HERE ------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

DELTA KAPPA GAMMA SOCIETY INTERNATIONAL NAME BADGE ORDER FORM Badge is 3 ½” x 1 ¾ “, gold with black font 

with grosgrain ribbon (2 ¼ “x 6 “). The badge length can be up to 10” long. The badge comes with a magnet on the back 

for attaching to your clothing. (The magnet does indicate that it is not to be used for individuals with pacemakers.) If you 

desire a pin instead, please indicate on the order form. ALABAMA WILL BE ON EACH BADGE UNLESS YOU OTHERWISE 

REQUEST. Please make all checks payable to Delta Xi Chapter in the amount of $20.00. This includes postage. Please 

allow three to four weeks for delivery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 NAME TO BE ON PIN_________________________________________________________ (PLEASE PRINT) 

 CHAPTER NAME_________________________ STATE NAME: ______________________ 

 Pin on back __________________________ Magnet on back ______________________  

Ribbon Color: Red ___________ Black _____________ Check one: Length of badge 6” _______ 8” ________ 10” 

 SHIPPING STREET: ADDRESS___________________________________________________________  

CITY________________ STATE___________________ ZIP_________________ AMOUNT 

 ENCLOSED________________________ CHECK NUMBER___________________  

 

MAIL TO: CATHERINE SANDERS 

 29150 LAKE FOREST BLVD. APT. 409 

 DAPHNE, AL 36526 

 

 


